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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Dennis Heise <cdheise@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 9:23 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
I am writing to advise the Water Board of my concerns about removing water or adding a thermal 
curtain to Lake Almanor. This would significantly affect the lake in a negative way, and it is my view 
we should not tamper with sensitive ecological systems. 
I trust you will consider my comments, 
Regards, 
Dennis Heise 


